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As we march towards the "Beloved (st. Paul) Community", through our city budget, we call on
setting up a Truth and Reconciliation Committee (TRC).  This committee will be charged with
looking through the work of law enforcement over two decades.  

Building trust and a deep relationship with a community harmed by the exercise of power in st
paul requires an intentional process.  TRC is a reparative, restorative, and informative
process.  When we intend to repair harm, restore humanity, and reform the system, we will
transform pain instead of transferring pain and disenfranchisement.  

Please involve the affected communities and families in the process.  We need our city budget
to reflect our intent.  
Sincerely,
raj
651-270-2616
-- 
"the world is as fragile as a butterfly's wings" LKS
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